



Name: _____

Class: _____

1. Put the words in the correct sentences and match with the pictures:

1. Our dog ran past me and out of the house before I could _____ it

2. Dad really _____ at me when I break the window.

3. He _____ as a cowboy for the party.

4. She's so funny - she really makes me _____.

5. _____: to jump on one foot or to move about in this way.

6. We _____ to the top of the hill, where we have a great view.

7. _____: to move the body and feet to music.



2. Read and select the correct answer:

Australia was really good at sports and won a lot of championships. They had a lot of special training places called academies that used science and medicine to help athletes get better. The biggest academy was called the Australian Institute of Sport, where lots of young and professional athletes trained with coaches. Another group called the Australian Sports Commission helped thousands of athletes in 96 different sports get better. They got lots of help with training, coaching, and eating well.



The academies used science a lot to help athletes. They had more than 100 people who studied sports science and worked with universities and research centers. They used what they learned in one sport to help with others. They also used special tools to learn more about how athletes were doing. Their goal was to help athletes win. They didn't waste time with things that didn't help them do that. The head scientist at the Australian Institute of Sport said they were focused on making athletes better.

1, What's the best title for this paragraph?

_____.

2. Why was Australia good at sport?

_____.

3. What is the way to help athlete get better?

_____.

3. Tell me about your favourite sport when you were seven years old:

What sport did you like?

How often did you practice this sport?

Why did you decide to play it?



My favourite sport

